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Oak Meadow Primary School Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 12th April 2024 - Issue 25 

A Message from Mr. Lane... 

I hope everyone is well following our first week of the summer term and the Easter holiday. The past week 

seems to have flown by with corridors and classrooms full of excitement and fun with new learning as our 

outstanding children demonstrate time and again they will rise to any challenge that comes their way. I have 

shared stories and spoken with the children in assemblies this week about the importance of being resilient 

and to always keep trying in their pursuits with the ultimate aim to be the very best they can be. As I walk 

around school, I see this quality in abundance in our children and I want them to know they can take risks 

and make mistakes – this is all part of the learning process and preparing them for future challenges. I hope 

everyone enjoyed our Eid celebrations today and a huge thank you to the children and parents who have 

supported us in sharing their own experiences. Take care everyone and have a lovely weekend. 

 Stars of the Week 

1CB: Millie N & Harvir G 

1HB: Jacob G 

2BT: Aphelia W & Poppy G 

2H: Grace F & Jenson S-T 

3C: Rowan M 

3J: Isla C 

4F: Jake B 

4T: Jenson D 

5BC: Tommy B 

5H: Lewis C 

6H: James D 

6W: Alex S 

We hope the parents/ carers of the 

above children can join us for this 

Monday’s assembly to celebrate their 

award. 

Upcoming dates for the diary 

17th Apr – Year 1 Engagedu Computing 

Day 

19th Apr – Forest School Parent/Carer 

Workshops for Reception Children – 

Ash at 9.15am and Rowan at 1.45pm 

22nd Apr - Earth Day and a special lunch 

menu for the day – menu details will be 

sent nearer the time 

23rd – St Georges Day 

26th Apr – Forest School Parent/Carer 

Workshops for Reception Children – 

Willow at 9.15am and Yew at 1.45pm 

2nd May – Local Elections, School Closed 

6th May – Bank Holiday, School Closed 

7th May – World Asthma Day 

8th – 9th May – Year 2 Kingswood 
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Communication 

Our doors are always open 

whenever you need us and 

the main office number is 

01902 558517.   

The school email address is 

oakmeadowprimaryschool@ 

wolverhampton.gov.uk  

Also remember to check the 

school website and follow us 

on Twitter @oakmeadow12 

 

Safeguarding Information 

If you have any concerns 
about a child, please contact 

one of our designated 
safeguarding leaders (DSL): 

 

Mr. Lane (Head of School); 

Mrs. Parker-Thornton (Home/ 

School Liaison Officer); 

Miss. Tomlinson (SENDCo); 

Miss. Billingsley (Assistant 

Headteacher). 
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 Reception and Key Stage 1  

RB 96.7% Attendance HERO bear winners are class RT – well done! 

 

RT 98.7% 

1CB 92.7% 

1HB 96% 

2BT 98.6% 

2H 93.1% 

 Key Stage 2  

3C 96.8% Attendance HERO bear winners are class 5BC – well done! 

 

3J 98.1% 

4F  94.7% 

4T 92.3% 

5BC 99.3% 

5H  96.7% 

6H 91.3% 

6W 96.1%  

Attendance and Punctuality 

Thank you for making sure your child is in school 

every day and on time. Remember that our 

minimum attendance target for all children is 96%. 

 

 

Our combined whole 

school attendance 

for this week was 

95.8% 

 

Make sure your child is an Oak Meadow 

attendance HERO (Here, Every day, 

Ready and On Time) by arriving between 

8:35 and 8:45am each morning.  Every 

minute counts over the school year: 

5 minutes late each day = 3 days lost! 

10 minutes late each day = 6.5 days 

lost! 

15 minutes late each day = 10 days lost! 

20 minutes late each day = 13 days lost! 

30 minutes late each day = 19 days lost! 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance for this week 

 


